
2024 Global Quality 
P4P Program 

Coder/Biller Workshop

YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED

Time:
5 – 7 p.m.

Dinner will be served from 5 – 5:30 p.m.
Presentation to begin at 5:30 p.m.

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) will be hosting a Coder/Biller workshop 
for the 2024 Global Quality P4P Program!  

The event will be held on-site (with a virtual option) on 
Tuesday, April 30, 2024. 

During this event we will review best coding practices to maximize 
Global Quality P4P earnings!

This meeting is intended for Billers and Coders who work with 
Primary Care Providers participating in Global Quality P4P. 

NOTE: For Providers who utilize outside billing services, please share 
this invite with your billing team. 

We look forward to seeing you!
This is a personal invitation. Please do not forward. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP 
Provider Call Center at (909) 890 – 2054 or email QualityPrograms@iehp.org.

When:
Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

 To RSVP, scan the QR code above with your mobile device by April 23, 2024

Where:
Webinar option 

(Link to be sent prior to the start of the meeting) 
or 

In person: Dr. Bradley Gilbert Center for Learning & 
Innovation 9500 Cleveland Ave. Rancho Cucamonga

(map attached)
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